
Thank you to all of you that made it to our 
Christmas celebration, it was great to see 

so many of you.
We hope you all enjoyed it!

We will be completing lots of Christmas 
crafts over the next week and your child 
will come home with a bag full on Friday, 

fingers crossed!

As well as exploring lots of Christmas 
resources to get ready for our celebration 
we have also still completed our sounds and 

number time and we were learning about 
Hannukah in Learning time.

I hope some of you have got your dancing 
shoes on ready for the disco tonight, 

starting at 4.30.
Remember we are cash only.

I look forward to seeing you there!
Miss Danes

Some children enjoyed a visit to Santa 
today to get their gift, others were not a 
fan! We will get pictures to you for the 

children that made it in to see him.


